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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 23rd April 2021 

Dear All, 

This has been a great first week back with a lovely atmosphere in school: the children have really been on form and 
the weather has been glorious. We have certainly hit the ground running and are now back on the full curriculum. I 
would like to take this opportunity to formally extend a very warm All Saints welcome to the following children and 
their families: George, Katherine, Annabel, Max & Marlow. It is great to have you with  us!  

Sapphire classroom now has its own cloakroom and Diamond Class now has a wall between themselves and the exit 
to the playground. Both of these jobs add to the practicality and functionality of the school. Outside, the extended 
Forest School fence is nearly completed and we have other plans to enhance our areas which we hope to announce 
soon. 

1 ½ & 2 Litre Plastic Bottles 

Thanks so much to everyone who has contributed to the Forest School: amazing. We now have a greenhouse frame 
and are asking for 1 ½ and 2 litre - washed and de-papered - plastic Pepsi (other brands are acceptable) bottles to 
complete this green-greenhouse. 

Swimming Contribution  

As a reminder, this year we are asking that parents contribute £25 per child to offset ASSA’s funding of our 
swimming programme. This will enable each child to swim daily for 20 – 30 minutes for the 6 weeks period. 

PE Kit 

Could you please ensure that your child has both trainers and socks in school as part of their PE kit. There are a 
number of pupils who do not have these at the moment. 

Multiplication Tables Check 

We are taking part in this year’s optional multiplication tables check (MTC) for our Year 4 pupils. The purpose of the 
check is to determine whether pupils can fluently recall their times tables up to 12, which is essential for future 
success in mathematics. This was going to be a compulsory check, however, due to COVID 19… Results will not be 
announced or reported on this year. Please see the attached pamphlet for more information. 

Midday Supervisor Vacancy 

We have a vacancy for a midday supervisor starting after half term. This is 10 hours a week (2 hours a day) at a rate 
of just over £9 per hour. Please speak to Lou in the office if you are interested. 
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Leweston Residential Summer Camp 

Leweston School is hosting its first ever residential summer camp from 26th July to 30th July, for ages 7 to 12. There is 
a wide selection of activities, fun games and entertainment in the evenings and all meals are included. The cost is 
£300 for the week and childcare vouchers are accepted.  Please see attached for further details. 

Please enjoy this sunny weekend. 

Kind regards, 

 

Nigel Roberts 

 


